ALTNAGELVIN HOSPITALS HEALTH & SOCIAL SERVICES

TRUST
MEDICAL DIRECTOR
TRUST HEADQUARTERS
MEMORANDUM

TO: Dr Moles

FROM: Dr Geoff Nesbitt

DATE: 15 November 2004

REF: Fluid Management

The use of “Number 18 solution’ within the Hospital was discussed at the recent
Clinical Incident Meeting.

[ understand that you now agree that the solution be removed from use within the
Hospital as you feel an alternative is appropriate for your needs.

Medical Director
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